
Cetecom ICT Services GmbH 
Untertürkheimer Str. 6-10 
66117 Saarbrücken 
 
Attn. Mr. Gerald Schmidt 
Certification Manager 
 
 
 
September 8, 2006 
 
 
Dear Mr. Schmidt, 
 
Pursuant to FCC Public Notice  DA04-1705 “OET Equipment Authorization System Upgrade Permits Electronic 
Submittal of Short-Term Confidentiality Requests” , Company requests confidentiality for the following 
products: 
 
FCC ID Number Product  Title/Model 
PWX-SL91  SL91 
 
For the  product stated above, we request that the following information be held confidential  
until October 20, 2006: 
 
 
1. Circuit diagrams, BOM, and PCBs submitted as Equipment Authorization Electronic Filing attachment: 

"schematics”. 
2. Block diagram submitted as Equipment Authorization Electronic Filing attachment: “blockdiagram”. 
3. Operational description submitted as Equipment Authorization Electronic Filing attachment: 

“operational description” 
4. External Photos 
5. Internal Photos 
6. Test Setup Photos 
7. User’s Manual 
8. Parts List 
9. Tune-up Procedures 
 
The above exhibits contain Company trade secrets and proprietary information that could be of benefit to our 
competitors regarding the design of our mobile handset. This material is not customarily available to the general 
public and we request that it be withheld from public inspection. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the address shown below. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
(signed) 
 
Name:  Dr. Martin Weinberger 
Company: BenQ Mobile GmbH & Co OHG 
Address: Haidenauplatz 1 

81667 München 
Germany 

Phone:                 Tel. +49 89 4111 3748 

Email:  martin.weinberger@benq.com 


